


 
 
 
 

March 7, 2023 
 

Ms. Christine Fogt 
City of Oklahoma City 
IT/Public Safety Communications Support 
420 W Main, Ste. 1017 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

 
RE: Incode Court Annual Software Maintenance 

Dear Ms. Fogt: 

Please allow this letter to confirm that the Incode Court Annual Software 
Maintenance is a product of Tyler Technologies Inc. which we develop and license to 
our customers. Tyler is the sole source for the development, licensing, 
implementation, maintenance and support of the Incode software. 

 
Tyler appreciates the trust that the City has placed in our company and products, 
and we will continue to work diligently to ensure your complete satisfaction with 
our software, service and support throughout the life of this partnership. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me with any questions regarding the foregoing. 

 
 

Regards, 
 

 
Dane Womble 
President Local Government Division 




